
Guardians of the Children, Sandhills Chapter
PO Box 146, Olivia, NC 28368

Dear Recipient,

The Sandhills Chapter of the Guardians of the Children, as a passionate supporter of our community and its well-
being, are reaching out to you, our concerned neighbors, community members, and small business owners to
help make a positive impact in the lives of children who have been the victims of abuse and neglect.

Guardians of the Children is a non-profit motorcycle organization committed to providing a strong and supportive
presence for these children, offering them a sense of security, empowerment, and hope. Our tireless efforts aim
to break the cycle of abuse and create a brighter future for those who need it most.

To continue our vital work, Guardians of the Children Sandhills Chapter relies on the generosity of individuals and
businesses like yours. Your support can make a significant difference in the lives of these children and help create
a safer, more nurturing environment for them.

Here are some ways you can contribute:

Monetary Donations: Every dollar counts and goes directly towards supporting the organization's programs and
initiatives.

Sponsorship Opportunities: Consider becoming a sponsor for one of their upcoming events, helping to cover
event costs and raise awareness for the cause.

In-Kind Donations: If you have goods or services that could benefit the organization, they would be more than
grateful for your in-kind contributions.

Spread the Word: Share this page with your network, friends, and family to help raise awareness about Guardians
of the Children Sandhills Chapter.

To make a donation or inquire about sponsorship opportunities, please contact us by visiting gocshnc.com or
calling 910-479-4268.

Your support can truly make a difference in the lives of these children, providing them with the strength and
encouragement they need to overcome adversity. Together, we can be the guardians these children deserve.

Thank you for considering this important cause. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Best regards,

Loki 
President
910-479-4268
prez@gocshnc.com


